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The Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee met on the 11 March 2004.  The Minutes of the three Overview and Scrutiny Committees were considered and commented upon.  The planning and scrutiny of the Council’s major projects are becoming a major concern to Members, tendering and risk assessment factors are raising some unease.  The Committee wishes the Executive to respond to these issues raised.

On the Supporting Communities Best Value final report, we noted a difference of opinion on what was meant by “Plain English” and what the present position is regarding the accountable body status of Sure Start.  Some clarification here would help.  Lack of opportunity to fully scrutinise the Local Plan was raised and the plans importance to all Members was underlined.  The Executive Officer who was present suggested a way forward and this was accepted.  The Quality of officer reports to Overview and Scrutiny Committees and the objectivity of information contained was commented upon and the advice of the Executive Officer was once again accepted.

Evening and Late Night Economy Subject Review, the commentary in the Minute shows that this is a huge subject and the idea of an initial workshop to include all Members of Overview and Scrutiny Committees would be seen to be the best way forward.

Councillor D Jefferson
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